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Brooks David K., EMNRD 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Tuesday, June 24, 2008 9:41 AM 

'J. Scott Hall' 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 'Ted J. Trujillo'; Price, Wayne, EMNRD; Jones, Brad A., EMNRD 

Approach LLC - Basin Disposal Subject: 

Dear Scott: 

I am advised by OCD's Environmental Bureau that Basin Disposal is not an approved facility for the waste from 
your client, Approach LLC's, proposed wells in Rio Arriba County that are the subject of Cases 13134 and 13141. 

Please contact Brad Jones of the Environmental Bureau at 476-3487 for more information on this subject. 

Sincerely 

David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 

6/24/2008 


